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Dear Parents, 

 

As we reach the end of this term I want to thank you for your outstanding co-operation and support 

throughout. I am relieved that during the school term from August to now, we have managed 

uninterrupted teaching and learning in Derrylatinee. 

 

The children, their teachers, classroom assistants and all in our school team have worked hard and 

have followed every regulation from PHA. Adhering to Covid 19 rules and regulations are just 

second nature now. The children’s caution and co-operation has been wonderful. 

 

Everyone deserves a good break over Christmas and hopefully we will all return to school in 

January ready for the new term. 

 

I wish you, your extended families and friends every blessing this Christmas. Please continue to 

take care. 

 

 

Mrs McNeice 

 

 


